
Online Comments

Application No: 18/04656/FUL

Comments:

I strongly disagree with this planning application. Building on the orchard will destroy the 

historic woodland which is home to many wildlife.  In addition to this, the only access to the 

site is a narrow and conjested road, adding more housing with a number of vehicles will only 

increase the dangers of the road. I have witnessed a number of near miss accidents on this 

road due to people speeding down the road , with other cars reluctant to give way. 
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